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William E. Hipp Now Appears with the Paul Green Bust 
 

Straight from the 
Opening Night of the 
81st Season of The 
Lost Colony, is a 
photo of Paul Green’s 
bust nestled in the 
blossoming oleander 
at Waterside Theatre 
on Roanoke Island, 
North Carolina.   
 

And here is a close-up 
of the inscription, 
thanks to Charles 
Blackburn’s reminder 
that the sculptor’s 
name did not appear.  
Bill Hipp’s name is 
now inscribed on the 
brand-new plaque. 
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 A New Life for the Paul Green Cabin! 
 

Purchased in 1939 from northern Orange County,  

Paul Green moved the cabin  

“Log by Log by P.E.G”  
and situated it behind his home on  

Greenwood Road in Chapel Hill where he would do his writing. 
 

Green’s June 16, 1939 diary entry read like this:  

“First day’s work in cabin.  Wonderful quiet.” 
 

Here’s what it looked like then………………. 
 

Paul Green wrote in that cabin for 26 years.  In 1965, Paul and Elizabeth moved farther out in the country to 
Old Lystra Road – so Paul could have more room to use his tractor – and the cabin was sold with the house.   
 

Then in 1991, the owners decided they didn’t want the cabin in their back yard anymore.  Luckily a group of 
wise citizens launched a campaign to save the cabin and the North Carolina Botanical Garden generously 
accepted it and gave it a new home.   
 

When you hear from me again, I’ll show you how the cabin was moved down 15/501 without its roof and 
chimney and I’ll tell you what we need to do to give new life to the Paul Green Cabin!       –  Stay tuned! Marsha   
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